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Conceptualize
Four families met to discuss the

formation of a Montessori school in
Charlotte. They created an
organization called CLAN

(composed of the letters of their
last names).

Community
Ground was broken for a second

building which housed the
elementary program. Within the
same year, Omni established a
Board of Trustees and Parent

Association. 

Broaden
Omni launched one of the nation’s

few AMI recognized adolescent
programs. A 13-acre property in

Waxhaw was purchased and
renovated. During this time, six

students began classes at the
Blakeney campus.

Sprout
Students began classes at the

Waxhaw campus, also known as the
Land Lab. Additionally, the Activity

Center opened, housing a
gymnasium, office space, and later,

after-school programs.

Omni Montessori School

1998
Grow

A third Primary classroom was
added and a new, free-standing
Upper Elementary building (Red
Maple) was completed, making a

total of six classrooms.

2014 2024
Achievement

Omni received full NCAIS
membership and SAIS

accreditation.

Flourish
After many years of planning, Omni
broke ground on the addition of a 

free-standing Primary building and
expansion on the Red Maple

classroom

2016
Soar

Through the support of the Gardner
family and the craftmanship of

Treehouse Masters, the Owl’s Nest
Treehouse Library became a space

of learning and inspiration for
students.

2025
Roots

Omni celebrated its 40th
Anniversary during the 2024/2025

school year.


